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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As your child is not at school I have selected work that you can do at home. Please do as 

many as you can. 

 

The activities are:  

 

1. Take words from the common exception list/high frequency list and play spelling games 

with your child. On the parent hub there are examples of different ways to explore this 

E.g. bubble writing, sand tray writing. Your child can also write “Silly sentences” using 2 

or 3 of the words. I have also attached the alphabet sheet to help your child with the 

formation of their letters. 

2. In class we have been learning about the inventor Elon Musk. Please help your child 

research another inventor and use the fact sheet to record what you have learned. This 

“Inventor” work could lead to considering what is the best invention (with your child 

explaining why) and what they would invent. This can be recorded in whichever way 

your child chooses. 

3. Please encourage your child to imagine that they are an inventor and have just made a 

new discovery. They write a postcard to a friend to explain what they have just done. 

4. In Science we are learning about plants. If you have a plant in your home please 

encourage your child to draw and label it. Research how it is best looked after. Now 

research a plant that is found in the Indian Jungle. Find out how to look after this and 

compare. 

5. Please carry on reading at home. Helpful reading comments are on our website. 

6. In DT we have been thinking about healthy foods. Please look at some recipe books at 

home or online. Write down the foods that are healthy. Draw what parts of the body 

benefit from these foods e.g. teeth from cheese. 

7. Maths work is to be found on the education city website. In addition to this, any work on 

telling the time, naming 3D shapes and looking for lines of symmetry would be helpful. 



8. In RE we are learning about Lent, which will follow onto learning about Easter. Please 

help your child to find out more about this special time of year. Videos can be found on 

BBC Bitesize KS1 websites. 

 

Thank you very much 

 

 We look forward to seeing you soon 

 

 Mrs Bourne and the Yr 2 team 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


